

SIERRA MACINTOSH USERS GROUP

MEETING MARCH 2014

www.sierramacintoshusersgroup.org.

Founded for the purpose of increasing the knowledge of Macintosh users in the use of our computers and software

Founded March 15th, 1995

Meeting will be on the second Tuesday of March (March 11) from 2 pm to 4 pm.

Our meeting will again be winter hours and location

Because of iffy weather conditions in higher altitudes, SMUG moves its regular meeting site from its regular Arnold location to Murphys for the months of January, February, and March.

The March meeting will take place in the upstairs community room of the Murphys Library, 480 Park Lane, adjacent to Murphys Park.

An easy access is to turn off Main Street at the Murphys hotel and go down past the park. Cross over the little bridge and turn left into the library.

SMUG MARCH MEETING TOPIC— GETTING TO KNOW YOUR IPAD

Getting to know and love your iPad will be the central

theme when the Sierra Macintosh Users Group (SMUG) gathers for its Tuesday, March 11 meeting.

Norm Milsner, one of the founders of SMUG and a long-time Mac devotee, will share his experiences, since having purchased his first iPad. He will demonstrate what can be accomplished with this popular addition to the Apple family. Included in the presentation will be an exploration of interesting iPad apps.

Milsner presented a similar program during SMUG's September meeting In Arnold. It was so well received that he decided to share it with the Murphys audience.

As always, the meeting will not be restricted to the main topic. Milsner and other SMUG members will attempt to answer **any** computer-related questions.

SMUG meets the second Tuesday of each month. Meetings are open to everyone and there is no charge to attend. The organization exists to keep Mac users abreast of the latest developments and to address the nagging questions that arise from time to time. Its goal is to take the mystery out of computers and to enable members to take advantage of all the features their Macs possess.

SEE YOU THERE!

SMUG OFFICERS

PRESIDENT Dick Cross diskc@sbcglobal.net

VICE PRESIDENT Bob Reagan reagans@mlode.com

SECRETARY TBA

TREASURER

Paul Keeton pauly4@earthlink.net

SMUG WEB SITE Paul Keeton www.SierraMacintoshUsersGroup.org

NEWSLETTER, "Ye ed" Dave Self

dwself@goldrush.com

AMBASSADOR

Phill Hoxie, adobes8@gmail.com 209 814 8159

SMUG REGIONAL HELP DESKS

ARNOLD

Dick Cross (795-3798) diskc@sbcglobal.net Mike Garland (795-3016) mhgarland@att.net

MURPHYS

John Hofstetter (728-0841) Hofs@goldrush.com

•HATHAWAY PINES/ARNOLD

Denise Summersett SMUGhelp@gmail.com Seth Summersett SMUGhelp@gmail.com

• FOREST MEADOWS

position open

PIONEER

Paul Keeton (295 6261) Pauly4@earthlink.net

•CALAVERAS & TUOLUMNE

Norm Milsner (795-3615) nmilsner@comcast.net

The Sierra Macintosh User Group Newsletter is an independent publication and has not been authorized, sponsored or otherwise approved by Apple Computer Computer.